Dear Matthew,

Further to my telephone conversation on Friday, | would like to object to the above development on the
grounds........... It is NOT in keeping with our listed building and does NOT fit aesthetically with the in any way, this
would be a real “EYE SORE” which does not lend itself to this kind of building.

| would also like to paint out the other residents have to suffer the noise, dust, rats/mice general disruption if this
building commences.

Kind regards

Barry and Roz Seigler

Sent from my iPhone



